
 

 

  
 
November 23, 2020 
 
The Scotts Valley Finance Director to whom the request was sent, Tony McFarlane, is 
not required to respond to the Grand Jury’s request (and is no longer in that position). 
The City Manager sent the email on the following page, explaining that “The City of 
Scotts Valley’s submitted response was drafted to be a holistic response from the City.” 
The Grand Jury accepted this because: 

● Both packets contain the same assigned Findings and Recommendations.  
 
The Correspondence Committee on behalf of 
 

 
Richard H. Goldberg, Foreperson 
2020–2021 Santa Cruz County Civil Grand Jury 



Grand Jury <grandjury@scgrandjury.org>

REMINDER, Report #3 Risky Business, Scotts Valley City Manager #7 of 12 ,
IMMEDIATE RESPONSE REQUESTED 

Tina Friend <tfriend@scottsvalley.org> Fri, Nov 20, 2020 at 3:27 PM
To: "grandjury@scgrandjury.org" <grandjury@scgrandjury.org>

Good a�ernoon Foreperson Goldberg,

 

Thanks for wri�ng and providing the opportunity to clarify.  The City of Sco�s Valley’s submi�ed response
was dra�ed to be a holis�c response from the City.  Accordingly, there will not be another response from
me.  I apologize that that was unclear.

 

Thank you,

Tina

[Quoted text hidden]
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